
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

GCC Energy, LLC 
6473 County Road 120 
Hesperus, CO  81326 

 
Telephone: 970.385.4528 
Facsimile:  970.385.4638 “Safety as a Value” 

April 11, 2017 
 
 
State of Colorado 
Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Attn: Rob Zuber, Environmental Protection Specialist II 
 
 
Re:  NPDES Discharge Monitoring Report; King I & King II Mines 
       1st Quarter 2017 
 
 
Dear Mr. Zuber, 
 
Please find enclosed the NPDES Discharge Monitoring Report for 1st quarter, 2017.  
This report includes discharge points 001A & 002A for the ponds at the King I mine, 
and discharge point 003A for the pond at the King II mine. 
 
The original of this form has been sent to the Colorado Department of Public Health 
and Environment’s Water Quality Control Division in Denver, Colorado. 
 
There was no recorded discharge during this quarter.  
 
Please contact Tom Bird at (970) 385-4528 x 6503 with questions or comments. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tom Bird 
Manager of Coal Services 
GCC Energy, LLC 
 
 
 
 
















